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Major General Andrus Merilo
Commander
Estonian Defence Forces

Ljubljana, July 2024

Dear Major General Merilo,

On behalf of Slovenian Armed Forces members, I sincerely congratulate you on your
appointment as the next Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces.

This is a tribute to your professional standing and your personal accomplishments and reflects
the trust that Estonia and the Estonian Defence Forces place in you to provide superb

leadership during these challenging times.

I wish you every success in your future endeavours and look forward to our cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Lieutenant Ge I.rfa? bert Glavas
Chief of the General Staff
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